
Dear Parents,  
 
We had a wonderful time in March exploring all the colors.  It was 
such fun looking at each other’s clothes for the color of the day, 
mixing paint and noticing all the colors of our world.  We are still 
working on using gentle hands and noticing when we make our 
friends sad.  It is a process, but we are making strides! 
 
April is a very big month for us.  We will be making a classroom 
terrarium and adding all kinds of real creatures to it for our 
observation.  Please notice Monday and Tuesday (the 1st and 
2nd) we are asking each child to bring in a Ziploc bag of rocks 
and/or dirt that you and your child can collect from your yard.  It is 
fun to give the children a sense of ownership and contribution to 
our terrarium. 
 
On April 22 and 23 we are asking you to bring in 10 filled plastic 
eggs (no candy please) and an Easter basket for our Easter egg 
hunt.  Just save some eggs from your own festivities and fill them 
with goldfish, cheerios, raisins, Fruit Loops, or anything you can 
think of.   
 
School will be closed for Good Friday on April 19 and also 
for Conferences on April 29 and 30.  Be on the lookout for a Sign 
Up Genius email to sign up for a conference.  
 
We are looking forward to an exciting month. 
  
Thank you for your help, 
  
Julie and Jill 
	


